BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

Public Safety Commission
Recommendation Number: 20151102-002 —State Privacy Laws and Police Body Wormn Cameras

WHEREAS, the Public Safety Commission was asked by the Public Safety Committee to
provide feedback on Texas Privacy laws and how the laws will impact/control videos from

police body worn cameras.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Public Safety Commission Board believes
current Texas privacy laws are inadequate for proper protection of victims of sensitive crimes
(e.g. sexual assault, domestic assault, child abuse) when police-victim interactions occur in a
public area, such as a street.

Date of Approval: November 2, 2015

Record of the vote: Unanimous
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